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Dear Friends, Family, and Ministry Partners: 

   Greetings in the mighty name of Jesus! As we step into June with hearts full of expectation, we look back on the 

incredible things God allowed us to accomplish together in May. Truly, His Spirit is moving across Brazil. Thank you 

for your continued prayers, support, and partnership in the mission.  

   God has opened doors for growth and discipleship as we launched the English Program, Midweek Church Services, 

and new Sunday Night Worship Service in our Asa Norte location. We were blessed to put up our new location sign in 

the community, helping people easily find us and provide more visibility for our church in city. These gatherings are 

helping to build a consistent rhythm of community and spiritual growth. We’ve already seen fruit as new guests have 

come to both the English program and worship services as a result. 

  This month we joined forces with two affiliated IPUB churches for street outreach—serving the homeless and visiting 

a local hospital to distribute soup, coffee, and prayer. Many were ministered to with words of hope and encouragement, 

and the love of Christ was shared through action.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

   In May, our family traveled to Salvador, Bahia, where we ministered in the church of the District Superintendent and 

were the main speakers for the Bahia District Congresso meetings. Five people received the Holy Spirit in response to 

the preaching and the presence of the Lord in the services. Two people committed to being baptized in Jesus’ Name. 

One lady reported that she was renewed in the Holy Ghost and spoke in tongues at the altar after not speaking in tongues 

for over 10 years. One young man came up to me before I begin to preach and said, “I’ve been learning English online 

and this is my first time speaking to a native English speaker, please preach to us about the name of Jesus! He was 

speaking perfectly in English. In my notes, I already had additional notes written before my message that said, “Lift up 

the name of Jesus!” And that he what we did! God's presence was powerful, and we give Him all the glory for these 

mighty works that took place in Bahia!  

   Upon returning to Brasília, I ministered at a small group service in a city about an hour away, and the next day, I 

spoke breifly at a youth Federal District prayer night organized at the TV Tower in  Brasilia. It was a time of refreshing 

as we witnessed people being encouraged and strengthened in their faith as we prayed for the city and the work of God.  

   Your partnership in prayer, giving, and encouragement is making a lasting impact in Brazil. As we press forward into 

June, we believe for even greater revival, deeper discipleship, and stronger unity in the Body of Christ.  

   If you would like to connect, please feel free to email me at gaylefamilyonamission@gmail.com, or call (209)405-

2841.  

 
In Christ's Love and Service, 
 

T H E  G A Y L E S  
 

 June Newsletter 2025 

 

Prayer Needs:  

• Revival and Harvest of Souls in Brazil  

• Health and Safety of our Family  

• Children’s Education and Transition  

• Financial  Support to Keep us on the Field  

• We Need Our Own Vehicle  
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        Ministering in Bahia District Congresso             Beautiful People and and Powerful Move of God!  

   
       Asa Norte Preaching Point – New Sunday Night Service               Asa Norte – New Church Sign   
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